It would be even better to have more townships on board. For that reason, we urge you to contact
your own township supervisor and urge them to take similar action. Invite them to this blog even
though it's Oakland County it still has updated information about ET Rover.
http://grangehallpress.com/Enbridgeblog/2014/08/11/oakland-county-residents-to-et-rover-no/
Demand that they respond to the concerns of their constituents.

In the meantime, it is very important that, in addition to the statements made by townships, that a
large number of individual citizens write to FERC and make their opposition to the ET Rover
project and route known. We urge you to submit a comment, explaining that this pipeline is NOT
a public necessity and that it poses too many dangers to residents and natural resources.

Below are instructions on how to do file a comment on ET Rover with FERC. Please take some
time to do so:

Go to the FERC eComment website. http://www.ferc.gov/docs-filing/ecomment.asp

Click on the eComment button, which takes you to an authorization page.

Enter your name and email address, and type in the “authorization” letters / numbers that appear.
Click on authorize.

FERC will send you an email. Click on the link in the email.

You should be taken to a page on the FERC website with your name and email filled in.

In the field for “Enter Docket Number” type PF14-14 (no spaces)

Click on the Search button.

Click on the blue cross in the far right column under the heading labelled “Select”

Enter up to 6000 characters in the box for editing a comment.

You 're probably better off to have written your comment before hand. Then, you can just copy and paste it
into this box.
Click on Send Comment

You can also subscribe to the docket, which allows you to get notices of other people’s
comments, which you can read. Or, if you’d just like to read the comments (you can get an idea
of what to include in your own comment). Then enter in the Docket Number PF14-14 and hit
“submit.” You should get a list of all the comments that have been submitted.
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